
New online Unfair Dismissal forms 

The Commission is pleased to announce that the process of moving to online filing of documents has 
commenced.  As the first stage in this process, the Unfair Dismissal Application (Form 7A) and 
Employer’s Response to Unfair Dismissal Application (Form 7B) are now available to file online.   

Parties and representatives will benefit from this innovation that will modernise our service and 
improve efficiency.  

Parties will be able to: 

• lodge Unfair Dismissal forms and supporting documents online 
• make payments online; and 
• receive sealed documents and notifications. 

Get started 

To file online, parties require an Online Registry account. Resources to assist organisations and other 
new users with the registration process are available.  

To access the new online forms and support resources, see: File Online. 

 

Alternative options for filing unfair dismissal forms 

Parties can still file Unfair Dismissal forms with supporting documents at the Commission Registry, 
by post, and Unfair Dismissal Applications may also be filed at Local Courts. To download a form, 
see: Unfair Dismissal Forms 

  

 

http://www.www.irc.nsw.gov.au/irc/practice-and-procedures/file-online.html
https://www.irc.nsw.gov.au/irc/practice-and-procedures/forms/unfair-dismissal-forms.html
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